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I urge you to vote yes on HB 3054. 

 

This bill would be an important step toward tenant protections for some of the most 

vulnerable renters in Portland and throughout Oregon. There is an alarming trend 

that we are seeing in manufactured housing communities across our state: The 

skyrocketing costs for tenants who predominantly are on fixed incomes and relying 

on Social Security. 

 

 


